
CE Marking in Steel

Attendance is free with registration beginning at 
8.30am, and the event starting at 9am. A buffet 
breakfast and refreshments will be provided.

• Wednesday 11th December –  
Welsh Government Offices, Penllergaer 
(Swansea)

• Friday 13th December – Welsh Government 
Offices, Llandudno Junction.

On the 1st July 2014 the CE Marking of 
fabricated steelwork will become mandatory 
in the UK for all manufacturers involved in 
structural steelwork, after which date it will 
be illegal to trade fabricated steelwork and 
related products on the European market 
unless it has CE accreditation.

The Welsh Government Construction Sector, in 
conjunction with Construction Industry Training 
Board (CITB) construction skills, Engineering 
Construction Industry Training Board (ECITB), 
British Constructional Steelwork Association 
(BCSA) and the Welsh Government Innovation 
team, invites you to a series of morning events 
aimed at preparing businesses for the mandatory 
July 2014 EU legislation concerning CE marking 
of fabricated steelwork.

The event will provide an invaluable platform for 
businesses to learn about their obligations in this 
area, the support available to them, and will also 
provide an opportunity to network and hear from 
leading industry speakers.

To book your place at the event please register  
at business.wales.gov.uk or telephone  
03000 6 03000, stating which event you would 
like to attend.
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